
 
Hello, 
 
I am writing to tell you that I oppose HB3063, the bill that removes my right as an American citizen to 
exercise Religious Exemption. This bill is in direct violation if my First amendment right to freely exercise 
my religion as well my right as a future parent to make medical decisions for my child.  
I oppose HB3063 and I hope that you do too. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Mariamna  

 


